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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing this letter to you on behalf of the Student Voice Team here at The 
Piggott School. We held a meeting at the end of last half term to discuss the terrible 
earthquake in Turkey and Syria. We really thought it was important to help. We believe 
it is important to act on our school mission of ‘Go and Do likewise.’ In our meeting we 
talked about some of the shocking statistics and we realised that 41,000 people have 
died and 17 million people are in the affected area and are in urgent need of aid.  
 
We are planning on holding a non-uniform day on Friday 24th February, with a 
suggested donation of £1. We will be donating this money to the DEC Turkey-Syria 
Earthquake Appeal.  
 
We are also going to be raising money through a bake sale on Friday 3rd March. The 
School Council will be selling cakes at break time and lunch time in the playground. For 
this to be successful we need cakes to sell! We would be grateful to have as many 
donations of cakes and other baked goods.  Any donations should be taken to the 
Canteen before tutor time.  Students will also need to bring in money to buy the cakes 
as they are not being sold through the canteen.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

The Student Voice Team, Mrs Kenneally and Mrs Bird 
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